OUTREACH OF HOPE-2025 PRETTY GIRLS ROCK SCHOLARSHIP INFORMATION

Outreach of Hope presents the 2025 Pretty Girls Rock Scholarship, an initiative aimed at empowering
and supporting young women in their pursuit of education and personal growth.

The Pretty Girls Rock Scholarship was founded on the belief that every young woman deserves the
opportunity to excel academically and achieve her dreams. This scholarship is designed to provide
financial assistance to exceptional young women who demonstrate outstanding academic achievement,
leadership, and a commitment to making a positive impact in their communities.

**How to Apply:**

We invite all eligible young women to apply for the Pretty Girls Rock Scholarship. To be considered,
applicants must meet the following criteria:

- Be a high school senior or currently enrolled as a freshman in college or university.

-The application deadline is April 30, 2025.

**Support Our Cause:**

We firmly believe that empowering women through education is essential for a brighter future. To
continue offering scholarships and expanding our impact, we rely on the generosity of individuals and
organizations who share our vision.

We kindly request your support through a donation to the Pretty Girls Rock Scholarship Fund. Your
contribution, no matter the amount, will directly impact the lives of deserving young women, helping
them achieve their dreams and make a positive difference in the world.

To make a donation, please visit our website for more information. Your support will be greatly
appreciated, and all donations are tax-deductible.




**Get Involved:**

If you'd like to get more involved with our mission or have any questions about the scholarship or
donation process, please don't hesitate to contact us at pgrocksl@yahoo.com.

Thank you for your support in making education accessible and empowering young women to reach
their full potential.

Together, we can make a difference in the lives of these extraordinary young women.




